

## PREFEITURA DE SANTOS

Secretaria de Educação



UME EDMÉA LADEVIG

ANO: 8°

COMPONENTE CURRICULAR: INGLÉS

PROFESSORAS: EDINEIA ALONSO XAVIER

SIMONE SILVA SANTOS

PERÍODO: 01/10/2021 a 15/10/2021

Nome do aluno:

## Roteiro De Atividades

1. Match the pictures below with the events, then write the event's names with the correspondent letter in your English notebook. (Relacione as imagens com os nomes dos eventos abaixo, em seguida, escreva os eventos e as letras correspondentes em seu caderno de Inglês):









Surf competition

Holi-Indian Festival of Colors

Movie festival

☐ Flamenco dance performance

2. Read the text about The Rolling Stones and then answer the questions about it in your English notebook. (Leia o texto sobre os Rolling Stones e em seguida responda as questões abaixo em seu caderno de Inglês):



The Rolling Stones are an English rock band formed in London in 1962. The actual members of the band are Mick Jagger, lead and backing vocals, harmonica, piano, guitar; Keith Richards, guitar, backing and lead vocals, bass guitar; Charlie Watts, drums, percussion; Ronnie Wood, guitar, lap steel guitar, pedal steel guitar, slide guitar, backing vocals, bass guitar.

The Rolling Stones were inducted into the Rock and Roll Hall of Fame in 1989, and into the UK Music Hall of Fame in 2004. ROLLING STONE magazine ranked them fourth on the "100 Greatest Artists of All Time" list, and their estimated sales are above 200 million. They have released twenty-nine studio albums, eighteen live albums and numerous compilations. The Rolling Stones celebrated their 50th anniversary in the summer of 2012 by releasing a large hardback book titled 50.

Adapted from <a href="https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/The\_Rolling\_Stones">https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/The\_Rolling\_Stones</a>. Accessed on Feb. 25th, 2019.

<b>b.</b> In the sentence "The Rolling Stones <b>celebrated</b> their 50th anniversary in the summer of 2012", the word in bold refers to <b>the present, the past, or the future</b> ?
c. Who is the leader of the band?
d. When were they inducted in the Rock and Roll hall of fame?
e. When was the band formed?
f. How many albums did the Rolling Stones release?
3. Still about The Rolling Stones text, read it again and decide if the sentences below are <b>true</b> or <b>false</b> , according to the text. Write all the sentences in your English notebook and correct the false ones. (Ainda sobre o texto dos Rolling Stones, leia-o novamente e decida se as frases abaixo são verdadeiras ou falsas, de acordo como texto. Escreva todas as frases em seu caderno de Inglês e corrija as falsas):
<ul><li>a. The Rolling Stones are an English rock band formed in London in 1972.</li><li>b. The Rolling Stones were inducted into the Rock and Roll Hall of Fame in 1989.</li></ul>
c. And into the UK Music Hall of Fame in 2014.  d. ROLLING STONE magazine did not rank them fourth on the "100 Greatest Artists of All Time".
e. The Rolling Stones celebrated their 50th anniversary in the summer of 2002.

a. Who are The Rolling Stones?

4. Write all the verbs in your English notebook, then put them into simple past form and translate the verbs to know their meanings. (Escreva os verbos do quadro abaixo em seu caderno de Inglês e faça uma tabela como a do exemplo dado, verbo no presente, forma no passado e a tradução do mesmo):

Verb play	Past form played	Translation Tocar, jogar

5. Do you know some famous events about music in the world? Search on the internet and make a list of the most famous music events in the world, rank them according to their fame. (Você conhece alguns evetos famosos no mundo da música? Pesquise na internet e faça uma lista dos eventos musicais mais famosos no mundo, liste-os de acordo com a fama dos mesmos. Faça o "Top 10 music events in the world"):

1	
2	
3. <u> </u>	
4. <u> </u>	
5. <u> </u>	
6. <u> </u>	
<b>7</b>	·
8	
9.	
10.	

Observação: Essas Atividades devem ser enviadas para Google Classroom ou email da professor somente pelos alunos que não estão indo no presencial!